
RECOMMENDATIONS FROM CABINET ON 3 JUNE 2024 TO COUNCIL ON 17 
JUNE 2024 
 

CAB6   APPOINTMENT OF CHIEF EXECUTIVE  
 

Following a report to Cabinet to confirm that the post of Chief Executive was required 
by the Council, and a process to attract candidates for the role, the Appointment 
Board had met to determine the successful candidate for the position.  In accordance 
with the Council’s constitution, the Appointment Board’s recommendation must be 
considered by Cabinet, and, if supported, recommended to Full Council for 
ratification.   
 
The report outlined the Appointment Board’s recommendation following completion 
of the selection process.  Cabinet fully supported the recommendation. 
 
RECOMMENDED: That Full Council be recommended to approve that the post of 
Chief Executive be offered to Kate Blakemore 
 
Reason for Decision 
To comply with requirements of the Constitution of the Borough Council of King’s 
Lynn & West Norfolk, Part 4 Standing Orders, section 23: Staff establishment and 
the filling of vacancies. 

 
 


